
Election Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

February 1st, 2023 

Room 211 and Virtual 

 

Present: Commissioners John McDermott, Jan Huffman, Marjorie Ann Butler, Nancy Levine  

Also present: Carol Moore - City Clerk, John Doyle – Elections Supervisor 

 

Pro/Con Statement Approval: 

Clerk Moore let the Commissioners read each of the statements from the two providers. One being for 
and one being against the override. Commissioner Butler suggested adding the names and contact info 
of each committee on the statements. The Commission suggested some changes they felt would make it 
more clear and transparent for the voters. Clerk Moore and John agreed to make these changes as long 
as the law allowed.  

The Commission voted 4-0 in favor of approving these statements. 

 

The meeting ended at 5:30pm 

 


